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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
TOWN OF CONWAY, MA 

30 March 2023 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Conway Planning Board will hold a public hearing on 

Thursday, March 30, 2023 at 7 p.m., Town Hall, 32 Main St., Conway, MA.  Residents 

will be able to join the meeting in person.  The purpose of this hearing is to allow for 

public review and comment on the following revision of the Protective Bylaws of the 

Town of Conway, MA, as proposed by the Planning Board.  Final changes may be pro-

posed at the Annual Town Meeting scheduled for June 3, 2023.   
 

To see if the Town will vote to amend its existing Zoning Bylaws by 
adopting a new Article 8: Wireless Communications Facilities, which would replace ex-

isting Article 8, as set forth in the document labeled Wireless Communications Facili-

ties.  
 
All interested persons should attend the hearing. A copy of the proposed bylaw will be availa-

ble for inspection in the Town Clerk’s Office, 32 Main St, Conway, MA during the Clerk’s reg-

ular business hours. The full text of the proposed amendments will be available online on the 

town website: https://conwayma.gov 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Conway Planning Board: Beth Girshman, Chair; Jennifer Mullins, Vice Chair; Susan Fentin, George 

Forcier, William Moebius 
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